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John Kozlowski

From: John Kozlowski <John@Kozlowski.org>

Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 7:51 AM

To: Dorothy-Jane Kozlowski (Outlook); 'Dorothy-Jane Kozlowski'; 'Erika Leigh Sams'; 'Jack 

Cross'; 'Tirzah Kozlowski'; 'Julia Williams'; 'Isaac Owen Williams'; Jim Cross 

(JimCross@LexcomInc.net); 'jimcross45@gmail.com'

Subject: 47 years ago today I joined the USAF - I could have been retired for 27 years being a 

leach on my kids

Family, 
 
Besides the more significant day in four days, today marks the 47th anniversary of my entry into the United States Air 
Force, which I have stated for me was not the military as I worked in secure communications in air conditioned comfort. 
 
While I was only in for 5 years, if I had stayed for 20 or even more, I could have been receiving a monthly check funded 
by taxes on my kids for 27 years.  This would have been a small amount of money and not sufficient to live on unless I 
had moved up in rank significantly. 
 
However, the more important day is in less than 2 months where I will qualify for full retirement on Social Security.  This 
would be a sufficient amount to live on as there were many years where I paid the max for the year.  I WILL NOT 
because it is theft. 
 
This is where the problem comes in.  It is not a flippant statement to call receiving Social Security checks at theft as I 
have demonstrated that fact from history, reason and the Scripture.  But what does that mean to those who are 
receiving the payments now.  I am calling them a thief.  Do you think they will simply agree or rather try to defend their 
stand and their income?  Clearly the latter.  What is the best way to do that?  Simple, ignore the question. 
 
Is there any difference when you point out things like marriage begins with sex and ends with death?  Or how about the 
Bible is true and the institutional church is a fraud?  If there was obedience to Christ, as seen in love, you would see a 
response.  But when you are dealing with hearts of stone, all you get is rocks thrown at you.  Right Mr. Cross? 
 
As a reminder from the voicemail last night, I am resolved to show up in Lexington to see my kids next January or 
February.  I ask that you work with me on that to make it happen and to be a blessing to all! 
 
I love my family! 

John Kozlowski 

Email: John@Kozlowski.org ● Phone: (423) 716-6432 

Kozlowski.org ● ShofarNexus.com ● ShofarBook.com ● ShofarCoin.com 

Fear God and keep his commandments, for this is the whole duty of man. 

Ecclesiastes 12:13 
 

 

 


